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Welcome!! 

This year, more than ever before, yearbook will be the 
most important class as we document the history of the 
2020-2021 school year. I’m excited about the opportunity 
we have to capture the memories of this unique year.

This virtual open house will give you a brief overview of 
the class and details to Yearbook. A standard more 
in-depth syllabus will be posted on the Google 
Classroom and given in class.  

Together we will work to make this school year                
one of the best! 



Course Objectives: 
By the end of this course, students will be able to:

1. Design pages on the computer using Online Design for submission to the yearbook company.
2. Take pictures using a digital camera
3. Write copy using correct language skills.
4. Work effectively as a member of a group.
5. Manage time effectively in meeting deadlines as they arise.
6. Effectively enhance digital pictures using Gimp.
7. Promote sales of business ads.



Yearbook Grading System:
This class involves cooperation, time management, and responsibility. All students 
will be expected to “pull their own weight” in order for the yearbook to be 
successful. Students will be expected to work together and communicate problems 
or concerns about the yearbook to the yearbook adviser, and editors.

DEADLINES: 40% of grade.

TASKS: 30% of grade

TIME (Time Management) Weekly Time Card: 30% of grade.



Location of the classroom:
The first week of class (9/8-9/11) we will be 
meeting in room 201 (Mrs. Hogston’s main 
classroom). 

The second week of class we will be                     
in the yearbook computer lab                          
(room 106).



Assignments and additional instruction will be posted 
on Google Classroom. 

Each student should be in the Google Classroom by 
Friday, September 11th.

Yearbook: hs7xgyu

Google Classroom Code: 



● Both students and parents/guardians are encouraged to discuss any 
questions or concerns with me. Students are encouraged to ask for any 
extra help needed and self-advocate.  Please note that I am able to check 
my email more often during the day than my voicemail. 

●  I will send emails through HAC updating parents and students on details 
such as lesson plans, assignments, etc. Please make sure to have the 
correct email address on file with the high school office (on the green 
registration/medical form) so you are getting the information. 

● Yearbook student staff members will also be using the app GroupMe to 
communicate with each other regarding photo coverage of events. 

● Email: hogston@idaschools.org

Communication: 



The 2021 yearbook is a blank slate. You will 
select the theme and cover of the book and 
create the living history of the school year 
while in this awesome class. We still have 
some room for a few more students to join us 
(we need a few freshmen!). See you soon!


